

Dear CSIT Member Unions, Dear WSG Partners, Dear Friends and Fans of the CSIT World Sports Games,

In the name of the Executive Committee of CSIT, I unfortunately have to pre-inform you, that some minutes ago it has been decided, that the CSIT World Sports Games in October 2021 in Cervia / ITA are cancelled without substitution.

The main reason is a new regulation of the Italian government, because of the on the rise "Delta-Variant" of the Corona-Virus (Covid-19), with massive restrictions for major events like our Games, which make it impossible to continue.

As a matter of course, all money transfers made so far will be refunded in any case. Further communication will follow tomorrow on all CSIT Media channels.

Thank you very much for your attention!

Yours sincerely, Meilleures salutations,

Wolfgang Burghardt Secrétaire Général CSIT

International Workers and Amateurs in Sports Confederation Confédération Sportive Internationale Travailliste et Amateur